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Thank you from RAMPF Molds  
  
Dear Paul,  

Many of you were at the CONEXPO-CONAGG show in Las 
Vegas late in March, official attendance numbers are over 120,000 
from 150 countries.  We had a very good and productive time at the 
show.  We were glad to see so many you there.  Below are a few of 
Rampf's highlights for you to consider. 

 

RAMPF Flexway® 

  

  
We are pleased to confirm the high interest of our North American 
customers in this new technology developed by RAMPF. As a 
result, the first sales of FlexWay have been booked during the 
show.  
Employing 'FlexWay®' guarantees a longer mold life due to 
reduced wear. 'FlexWay®' also ensures greater productivity with 
fewer rejects and a noticeably enhanced surface quality of the 
pavers. Even the resistance to frost and de-icing salt has been 

distinctly improved and is now of a 
greater advantage. There are 
virtually no extra handling costs 
involved using 'FlexWay®'. 
  

blocRoc ® 

  
The show marked the unveiling of our 
patented process to add textures to the 
sides of retaining wall or building blocks.  
RAMPF has developed a process never 
seen before in a mold to apply variable 
textures on the side of the stone! 
As testing continues, we will keep you 
abreast of our progress in perfecting this 
exciting technology. 
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RAMPF Design Center  

 
You have come to rely on 

RAMPF to provide you 
accurate product and 
layout drawings.  We 

thought it was time to put 
these services together 

with our reverse 
engineering services and 

call this new group "Rampf 
Design Center".  Rampf-
Germany has a similar 

group and 
has been warmly received 
in Germany.  Talk with you 
sales rep. to see what we 

can do for you. 
  

RAMPF Design Center  

  
  
  
  
  
  

 
 

 

  

 

 
RAMPF's booth was busy during and after the show.  We'd like to thank all who stopped by to 
see what's new with RAMPF for your time and companionship. 
  
We look forward to a productive season together, 
  
Sincerely, 

Your RAMPF Team 

  

 

 

Forward email 

 

 

This email was sent to paul.paton@rampf.com by paul.paton@rampf.com |    
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy. 

Rampf Molds | 90 Western Maryland Parkway | Hagerstown | MD | 21740 

 


